
The bridges on Montana Highway 81, 
otherwise known as Denton Highway, 
are aging and in need of replacement. 

The Montana Department of Transportation has begun building new safer structures with the MT-81 
Bridges project. Three bridges will be replaced; they are located at Judith River, Warm Spring Creek, 
and an irrigation canal near Meadow Creek Road.
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CONSTRUCTION IN PROGRESS
April - October 2020

Drivers can expect travel in the work zone to be limited to one lane with a traffic signal in place. 
Wide loads restricted. Trucks carrying loads wider than 14’ and vehicles with 

additional/special weight considerations should take alternate routes during construction.

Learn more about Vision Zero at http://www.mdt.mt.gov/visionzero


